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Message From the Board 

Ron Botello, Board Chairman 
The Ambassador Committee  

              Ambassador 

         Laura Redwine  
      

   Can you believe we are already into November 

and into the holiday season?  Wow, where did it  

go you ask.  It just flew by.  Hopefully, you were able to enjoy    

a lot of your free time at the club doing whatever you like to do: 

play tennis or golf, swim, workout, dine and/or drink, etc.   Iôve 

had the privilege of being a member here for well over 15 

years.  In that time Iôve had the opportunity to see many 

changes,  meet many interesting people and make some really 

great friends.   

This year we had many new events such as the music series that 

was very well attended.  We, also, had the wine tastings that  

were way fun.  The mixers are now quarterly, but they are a    

little more extravagant then the monthly ones used to be. 

 So now that the holidays are here you can attend the SWA bazaar 

that has great items to buy for presents and/or for  yourself. And 

of course there are lots of holiday parties that are booked which 

makes the atmosphere very festive.  That and the club all      

decorated puts everyone in the holiday  mood.  Go out there     

and enjoy all that your club has to offer.         

                                                                                                    

Happy holidays-hope to see you soon. 

 

Laura Redwine 

WOW, your club is bursting with activities 

and events for the last two months of the 

year.  I want to recognize the one year            

anniversary of Bryant Early being our GM, 

we had a cake to celebrate the event.  He has been a welcome 

addition to the club.  Iôm writing this the last week of October 

and one of our most attended events occurred, the               

Spooktacular.  The Haunted House was awesome (thanks 

Dwight and Rita Parkscale) and the kids, and grownups, 

seemed to truly enjoy the event.  Last night was the Member 

Mixer with a costume contest, food and fun again evident.  

What a week.  I have great news, the 19th Hole project is 

moving forward after a meeting with Mr. Choy, with phase 

one scheduled to be completed by Thanksgiving.  Members 

will be able to order off the 19th hole menu or utilize the        

buffet.  Details to follow.  For better utilization of facilities 

lunch will now be served in the 19th hole.   With the bunker 

project completed on the South, our two courses are in             

excellent condition.  Consider coming out for your              

Thanksgiving dinner at the club, I believe you and your          

family will enjoy the experience.  As we approach the              

Holiday season I tend to reflect on my family and am grateful 

for their good health and thankful that Iôm a part of the           

Sonterra family.  For those experiencing ill health, I hope 

they get better and safe travels for those that will be traveling 

this time of year.  Thank you all for being a member. 

Please Note: Nominations are open for 
filling three  positions on the Board of 
Governors. You will be               re-
ceiving an email with the details.   

Board of Governors  - Summary of Minutes                                                                    

Meeting was held on October 11, 2016 

Membership is steady with 917 golf, 354 tennis and 430 Social 

members.  The dues promo for $399 ended in October and did 

assist in obtaining new members.  Heather Grant was introduced 

as our new comptroller.  The 19th Hole expansion is moving  

forward with phase 1 to be completed before Thanksgiving.  

Lunch will now be served in the 19 Hole, with main dining room 

used for dinner on Friday & Saturday and Sunday Brunch.  All 

rooms are booked for the month of December for various events. 

Both the MGA & SWGA had  successful events.  The South 

Course bunker project is completed.  New lower tee opened on 

#9 South.  Tennis center has Toys for Tennis event upcoming    

with 100 ladies entered. 
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Message from the General ManagerðBryant Early            

 The 2016 Chili Cook off Winners: 
                                 

                                 

  

 

   

 

Dear Members: 

 

                               With just two months remaining in the year, it seems as though we are busier than ever.  Golf, Tennis            

and Dining are all showing no signs of slowing down as this ideal weather has our course in great shape.  Speaking of our              

great golf courses, our Annual Sunburst (Member-Guest) tournament was a huge success.  Despite the small field, I guarantee 

there was not a single Member or guest who didnôt think this 4 day event was one of the best theyôve attended.  A special thank 

you to our Director of Golf Bobby Haby, our course Superintendent Donny Latham, and our F&B team led by Antonio Pastrana 

and Chef Mario Roman for a job well done!  If you have any doubts about playing next year, I strongly suggest you put those 

doubts aside and make the decision now as I know next year will most definitely be sold out.     

 

Next, Iôm glad to announce that we have decided to move forward with the Ivy room conversion which will allow us to                 

accommodate up to 70 additional Members and guests.  The overall concepts will be a combination of sleek lounge and butcher 

block style table tops as well as booth seating with a modern flair.  We will be looking to start this project the first week of            

November creating a walkway from the current 19th hole to the Ivy room.  Once this is completed we will halt the project for             

the month of December in effort to accommodate the holiday parties that pre booked the space.  Immediately following                     

Christmas we will finish with all remaining FFE (tables, light fixtures, carpet, window treatments and lounge furniture).  Soon 

after completion, new concept will make its way over to the 19th hole during Q1 of 2017.  We are so looking forward to this           

new Member dining space for your enjoyment.  

 

Finally, just a friendly reminder, under section 7.18 of the clubs rules and regulations it states that ñthe cart paths and gates         

are to be used only for golf cart access.  Other pedestrian traffic, walkers, bicycles, skate boards, roller blades, etc. are                       

prohibitedò.  Please know our security guards are here to help protect us, our families and our assets.  I realize this may                    

inconvenience some but I can assure you, it is designed to do exactly that, protect us all. 

 

Until next time, 

 

Bryant Early   

Chili Cook Off Champion Brad Dietrich with Judges:  

Ursula Pari, Brian West and Nick Garza 

Peopleõs Choice Winner:                 Javier 
Munoz and Joe Maratea 
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 Well another year is passing and our last dance class for the 

year is Line Dancing, classes started                                                  

Oct 19th and will end Nov. 16th. 

Please be sure to mark your calendar for                                     

Wednesday, November 30th which is the Holiday Dance 

ñPuttin on the Glitzò with Music by ñTwo for the Roadò                           

Heavy Hors dôoeuvres will be served.  There will also be a 

Dance Showcase  Price $25.00 a person. 

 

 

The Date Night Marathon Bridge Club welcomes other couples to                    

participate.  Our next meeting will be in January . We meet at 6 pm  for the   

Family Fortune Buffet and then adjourn to the Garden Room for bridge at 

7:00pm. The format is 16 hands of party bridge in a    rotating round robin 

format throughout the year.  There is a one-time $20 fee.  Must be  verified  

members of Sonterra.  For further information please contact Lorenza or 

Tom Sandusky at 210-415-7957. 

The Network Group of Sonterra is open to all Sonterra 

members.  This club meets for Lunch and discusses  

details about their business.  The next lunch meeting 

will be Wednesday,  November 2nd at 11:30am.        

To sign up, call Janie Vermillion at 355-3877  

Each tournament has a $50 buy-in, 7,500 chip start plus 500   bonus 

chips for arriving and paying on time,  15 minute blinds, No-Limit 

Texas Hold óem.  Club guests can play up to two events per year.    

All proceeds go to the winners,  Sonterra receives  nothing but good 

will for hosting the tournaments.   

                        RESERVATIONS ARE REQUIRED!  

IF THERE ARE LESS THAN 10 RESERVATIONS ON  

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER  15TH THIS EVENT WE BE  CANCELLED.                                                                                    

Please RSVP to 210-496-1560.   

Stan Hester 

Premier Fidelity Mortgage 

Owner 

210-627-0272 

Terri Schultz 

Schultz-Ulmer Realtorys 

Owner / Broker 

210-771-8374 

 Catherine Blaufarb              

Hear Here                          

Natôl Sales Director             

210-602-4357 

Linda Banta               

Stone Oak Dermatology 

Owner / Dermatologist 

210-494-0504 

Brian K. Babcock        

Health Market Ins             

Licensed Ins. Agent            

408-672-9234 

David Cohn 

Wells Fargo Advisors 

Managing Director 

210-844-6318 

Rolland Cole                      

Cole Concepts Travel 

Owner                                  

210-316-8039 

Jon Disrud                             

Law Offices of Jon Disrud             

Attorney / Owner                     

210-262-7808 

Pat Lanier 

Creature Comforts Pet Sitting 

Owner 

210-380-6066 

Rochel Marie Lawson                        
Health Healing &                        

Wellness  Company                    

Owner                                                

209-640-3154 

Craig Veltri                          

Office Resource Center           

President                                   

210-650-5002 

                                                                                                                             

                                                                                                                            

 

The Book Club of Sonterra will meet on              

Thursday,  November 10th                                          

7:00 p.m. in the  Directorôs Room.                       

We will read and discuss                                               

ñBoys in the Boatò.                                                                

If you are interested in  attending, please email           

Sylvia Theall sylviatheall@att.net  

Janie Vermillion 

JV Designs 

Designer 

Emily Oye                            

Oyay Living                    

Owner                                    

512-221-4322 

 

 

The American History Club meets every month.                                       

The next meeting is                                                                                  

Thursday, November 3rd at 7:00pm in the Garden Room.                

They will be discussing "Jefferson and the Tripoli Piratesò                       

For more information or to sign up, please  email John Theall 

j.theall@sbcglobal.net  

mailto:sylviatheall@att.net
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Sonterra Womenõs Golf Association    

  The Sonterra Ladies Classic Affair was a huge success with several of our members winning prizes in their 

flights.  Sue Colburn and her partner Sandy Hogan won 1st Low Gross in the top flight, with Frances Cohn and 

partner Marianne Steel taking 1st Net.  Other Sonterra winners were:  Norma Renfro, Sandra Ware, Rachel 

Wadsworth, Brenda Mosley, Carol Andersen and her sister partner, Darnes Hicks, and Christy Browning.  Great golf ladies to 

you and all of your partners.  Star of October is first time winner Jane Phipps and Jane and Bev Gebhart tied for Ace of the 

month.  Congratulations! 

 Winners of the Memorial Cup,  27 hole Ryder Cup format played in honor of our deceased members, were the Blue Team!  

Captains were:  Blue Team - Tish Rosenthal and Red Team - Barbara Dallahan. 

 Our Sonterra Ladies are thankful for the cooler temperatures and our wonderful golf courses.  Happy Thanksgiving! 

 

 

 

Every Tuesday   

Fajita Night!!    

19th Hole  

6:00pm-9:00pm    

$16.95++                     

Connect $12.95++                   
(Includes 1 Margarita)               

Margarita Special $5.00               

 Every Wednesday  

     Italian Night  

 19th Hole  

6:00pm-9:00pm  

     $16.95++   

Connect $12.95++   

Includes 1 glass of House Wine     

   Every Thursday  
Prime Rib                     

Dinner Night!!  

19th Hole                 

6:00pm-9:00pm  
 $18.95++                          

Connect $14.25++  

  Every Friday  
Steak & Lobster 

Night!  

Main Dining Room &  

19th Hole  

6:00pm-9:00pm               
$38.95 ++                             

Connect $29.25++  

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=golf+images+clip+art&view=detailv2&&id=FFB95EFAF71BE4210E3C4FE814AF8A11A9841178&selectedIndex=21&ccid=6fAUGLGK&simid=608031155102418755&thid=OIP.Me9f01418b18ad1be6ee3862ce737c423o0
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The End Is Nigh ï Itôs Time for the 2016 Sonterra Cup Tournament 

The chase for the Sonterra Cup is over for this year.  We now have all of our qualifying                   

players for our last tournament, the famous MGA Sonterra Cup.  The players listed below 

topped the MGA Money List, having earned money for participation and performance in                   

this seasonôs tournaments. Congratulations to all qualifying players. 

The Sonterra Cup Tournament is contested in a Ryder Cup format by two teams                     

(the Red Team and the Blue Team) and will be held this year on November 12th and 13th.   

                                                                              Here are the teams: 

                RED Team                     BLUE Team  

  Tony Vaught                      John DeLoach                                               

(Team Captain)    (Team Captain)  

Jay Beyler                                    Mark Andersen                                                                                                                           

Matthew Baebler                          Scott Barton                                  

Dennis Cloud                               Ron Botello                                       

Jim De La Garza                          Jimmy Bourne                                 

J. D. Dillree                                  David Brooks                               

Greg Drott                                    Chris Castillo                                        

Justin Elliott                                 Brian Coulter                                

Todd Fields                                 Joe Flores                                   

Richard Flournoy                          Stephen Geri                                 

Byron Jordan                                 John Gick                                   

Mark Keaton                                Lowery Harper                    

Chad Kerr                                    Bryan Heath                                         

Earl King                                     Orlando Herrera                           

Eric Landwehr                               Dan Lawrie                         

Joe LaPorte                                   Brad Noel                         

Paul Larson                              Tony Reyes                                 

Doug Simpson                          Andrew Richard                               

Bill Sturgeon                            Dennis Richard                          

Dan Wadsworth                         Shaun Shoaf                             

Dave Williamson                      Damon Sutterfield                              

Dan Yrigoyen                          Nick Vanderpool  

 Remember to support your favorite Sonterra Cup 

team on the field of honor.  Remember as well that 

tournament play is the only way to qualify for next 

yearôs Sonterra Cup, so join the MGA now.      

Joining couldnôt be easier ï sign up at any time in 

the Pro Shop, or just sign up for one of our       

tournaments. Please contact any MGA Board 

member if you have any questions or need more 

information.  Board members are listed on the 

MGA page of the Sonterra website. 

October Tournament Results 

Our October tournament was a one-day event, the Member-Member 

Best Ball held on October 8th.  This was a really fun competition. There 

was great participation and pace of play was excellent, with play                   

followed by an outstanding pasta bar lunch.  Congratulations to the 

winners of each flight: 

1st Flight                                                          2nd Flight  

Low Gross                                                               Low Gross 

Orlando Herrera/Shaun Shoaf                Coyle Winborn/Barney Dishron 

2nd Low Gross                                                  2nd Low Gross                                  

Chris Castillo/Sean Howard                    Dan Lawrie/Damon Sutterfield 

Low Net                                                                       Low Net 

Tommy Harrison/Andrew Richard              Doug Simpson/Tim Cain 

2nd Low Net (Tie)                                          2nd Low Net (Tie) 

Tim Baker/Gary White                           Bowen Moursund/Stephen Geri 

2nd Low Net (Tie)                                           2nd Low Net (Tie) 

Scott Hill/Nick Vanderpool                      Craig French/James Sutton 

                                               3rd Flight  

                                               Low Gros 

                                   Luis Alvarez/David Gordon 

2nd Low Gross 

 Allan Doehler/Jim Raden 

Low Net 

 Byron Jordan/Tony Vaught 

2nd Low Net 

 Ron Botello/Mariano Bryand 

 

***Fairway Feats***  
Elizabeth Burkholder  10/5/16  Hole-In-One #6 South 

 

Ed McQuiston 10/1//16 Hole-In-One  #6 North  
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Midway through the fall session, our Sonterra Team chalks up another 2nd Place finish with 90 points behind the host team,      

Dominion with 110 points back on Sunday, October 2nd.  We saw exceptional performances by RJ Merced and his partner       

Tristen Evens with a score of 38 finishing first in the 9 & under division and Bennett Hammon and his partner Payne Stewart  

with a score of 41 finishing 3rd in the in the 13 + division.   From there, our team traveled to Randolph Air Force Base on                 

Saturday. October 14th, where we carded a third place finish in a very closely contested event between Randolph Oaks and              

Dominion.  Top team performance honors goes to Andres Morales and his partner RJ Merced finishing 2nd with a score of 39 in 

the 10-12 age division.  With these two strong performances we have put ourselves in a position to take first place honors with a 

win here at home on Saturday, October 29th.  Letôs go Sonterra!!! 

 

Practices are currently taking place on Tuesdays & Wednesdays afternoons from 4:30-5:45 pm.                                                                  

Team members are encouraged to arrive between 4:00-4:30 pm for some extra practice and coaching. 

Remaining Team Practice Dates:                                                          Remaining Upcoming Inter-Club Events: 

November 2nd                                                                                            Saturday, October 29th at Sonterra (North) 

November 9th (Make-Up Sessions if needed.) 

UPCOMING FALL GOLF EVENTS ɀ SAVE THE DATE! 
IMPORTANT! Senior Club Championship has been moved to                    
December 3 & 4 
Turkey Shoot Golf Tournament ɀ November 21 
Pro Shop Annual Holiday Sale ɀ December 2 

      Inaugural Turkey Shootout Tournament  
                          Monday, November 21  
Time: 9:00 am Shotgun on the South Golf Course 
Format: 4-Person Shamble                                                        
(2 Best Net Scores of the 4) 
Handicap: Each Player will receive 80% of their 
Course Handicap 
Entry Fee: $35/Member & $55/Guest (Guests must have a 
verifiable HDCP to participate.) 
(Entry Includes: 1st Place Prize of 1 14-16 lb               
Turkey per Player, Tournament Round, Closest to the 
Pins, Thanksgiving Dinner, 2 Drink Tickets and               
additional Prizes based on field size.) 
Deadline to Sign-Up: Thursday, November 17 Sign-Up 
in the golf shop call  at 210-491-9900 

Important Pro Shop Hours and Events  
Winter Hours of Operation go into effect                      
Sunday, November 6th. 
Pro Shop  
7:00am ɀ 6:00pm (Tuesday-Sunday) 
Closed (Mondays) 
Driving Range  
7:00am ɀ Closed 30 Minutes Prior to Dark 
(Tuesday-Sunday) 
Closed (Mondays) 

Annual Pro Shop Sale and Holiday                    
Wine & Cheese Party 

Friday, December 2      6:00-9:00 pm                                                                                             
Pro Shop will CLOSE at 4:00 pm and re-open at 6:00 pm  
 
Come enjoy complimentary wine and cheese while you shop 
for your friends and family this holiday season, spin the  
×ÈÅÅÌ ÆÏÒ ÁÄÄÉÔÉÏÎÁÌ ÄÉÓÃÏÕÎÔÓ ÁÎÄ ÄÏÎȭÔ ÆÏÒÇÅÔ ÏÕÒ ÆÒÅÅ ÇÉÆÔ                 
×ÒÁÐÐÉÎÇȢ  $ÏÎȭÔ ÍÉÓÓ ÔÈÉÓ ÓÈÏÐÐÉÎÇ ÔÒÁÄÉÔÉÏÎ ÈÅÒÅ ÁÔ                   
3ÏÎÔÅÒÒÁ ÉÔȭÓ Á ÇÒÅÁÔ ÔÉÍÅ ÔÏ ÓÏÃÉÁÌÉÚÅ ÁÎÄ ÕÓÅ ÕÐ ÙÏÕÒ ÐÒÏ 
shop credit.  You must use it or lose it!                                                                      
 

Ȱ2ÅÍÉÎÄÅÒȱ ALL pro shop credit MUST be used                            
December 31, 2016 , no exceptions.  Any Special Orders                   
using credit book MUST be placed no later  than                               
December 2, 2016 
 
Special Holiday FREE Titleist Golf Ball Personalization  
Begins November 1st and with run through December 31st  
To guarantee arrival by December 24th orders MUST be made 
prior to December 9th. 
Only a 1 Dozen minimum/All Titleist Brands are Eligible  
 

Thanksgiving Week  
Thanksgiving Week Guest Special. Any Member Guest may play 

Tuesday ï Thursday at the Special Rate of $35 per Guest 

(Tuesday-Thursday ONLY!) 

 

Thanksgiving Day  
For those interested in playing Thanksgiving Day we will once again 

host a 9:00 am Shotgun on the North Course. Interested players may 

call the pro shop 5 days in advance, Sunday to reserve a spot in the 

shotgun. 

Thanksgiving Day Golf Hours of Operation:  
Pro Shop 7:00 am ï 12:00 Noon 

Driving Range 7:00 am ï 12:00 Noon 

Course Closed at 2:00 pm (ALL Club Carts MUST be in.)  

Sonterraôs Fall Junior Golf Team Program 
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              F I T N E S S  
                                       

  

 

 

  

The holiday season only comes around once a year, so why not go ahead and splurge? Because gaining weight during the 

holiday season is a national pastime. Year after year, most of us pack on at least a pound (some gain more) during the              

holidays -- and keep the extra weight permanently.  Holiday weight gain is usually not lost during the spring or summer 

months so, the best fitness strategy is to avoid gaining in the first place. 

Get Active                                                                                                                                                   
Eat less and exercise more is the winning formula to prevent weight gain during the holidays. Continue reading below...Take   

a walk early in the day and then again after dinner. It is a wonderful way for families to get physical activity and enjoy the 

holiday together.                                                                                                                                                                                 

Eat Breakfast                                                                                                                                                                               
While you might think it makes sense to save up calories for the big meal, experts say eating a small meal in the morning can 

give you more control over your appetite. Start your day with a small but satisfying breakfast so you won't be starving when 

you arrive at the gathering.                                                                                                                                                              

Lighten Up                                                                                                                                                                                 

Make your recipes healthier with less fat, sugar, and calories. "There is more sugar and fat in most recipes than is needed, and 

no one will notice the difference if you skim calories by using lower calorie ingredients.                                                                 

Police Your Portions                                                                                                                                                                          
Before you fill your plate, survey the buffet table and decide what you're going to choose. Then select reasonable-sized          

portions of foods you cannot live without. Don't waste your calories on foods that you can have all year long, fill your plate 

with small portions of holiday favorites that only come around once a year. Skip the Seconds. If you limit yourself to one  

plate, you are less likely to overeat and have more room for dessert.                                                                                                                 

Slowly Savor                                                                                                                                                                                        
Eating slowly, putting your fork down between bites, and tasting each mouthful is one of the easiest ways to enjoy your meal 

and feel satisfied with one plate full of food. Spread out the food and fun all day long, by continuing the feast with dessert a 

few hours after the main meal.                                                                                                                                                                       

Go Easy on Alcohol                                                                                                                                                      
Don't forget those alcohol calories can add up quickly.                                                                                                 
Be Realistic                                                                                                                                                                                   

The holiday season is a time for celebration. With busy schedules and so many extra temptations, this is a good time to strive 

for weight maintenance instead of weight loss.                                                                                                                                  

Focus on Family and Friends                                                                                                                          
Thanksgiving is not just about the delicious bounty of food. It's a time to celebrate relationships with family and friends. The 

main event should be family and friends socializing, spending quality time together, not just what is on the buffet. 

Pilates/Core                  

Training  

This class is designed to                    

target your core.  Your                           

core consists of your                           

abdominals, back and                               

hip muscles. We work on 

overall balance, strength 

and flexibility using slow-

controlled movements.  

We meet twice a week on                       

Mondays and Wednesdays 

at 6:00PM in the main 

clubhouse.  Please contact 

Stefanie at                   

(210)-823-3465 if you 

would  like to join us.   

Box Beat  (Cardio Boxing)                                
Try something different. Cardio boxing, the 

trendy new way to get in shape and have some 

fun will be offered at Sonterra. Cardio Boxing 

may help you burn more than 800 calories per 

session, itôs a full body workout and helps 

shed fat. Youôll learn to jab, uppercut, and 

hook.  You will also work on footwork, core 

strength, agility, power, and flexibility. Fun, 

invigorating way to get and stay in shape. 

Cost is $10.00 a session and will be held on 

Monday,Tuesday, and Thursday  evenings. 

Time is 7:00PM and the place is outside by 

the pool. In case of inclement weather classes 

will be indoors at the main clubhouse. Class 

location is subject to change so please contact 

Luz. Gloves and wraps required. Contact Luz 

Ortiz at 210-232-7859 for more information 

and to sign up. 

Fit and Firm          

Fitness Instructor Carlos 

Torres has created Fit 

and Firm Class designed 

to improve your health 

and fitness level. You 

will lose fat, build and 

firm your muscles, while 

increasing your strength 

and flexibility. Class is 

held every Monday, 

Wednesday, and            

Friday at 6:45am. New 

classes start at the             

beginning of every 

month. Call Carlos at 

210-380-0682 or email 
him at personaltrain-
er3575@gmail.com  

YOGA            

Balance and Flexibility 

are used in every aspect 

of our lives. Join me on 

your yoga mat to 

strengthen these               

essential skills and 

learn how to carry them 

onto your day to day 

lives.  August classes 

start at 8:00am and 

will be held at the main             

clubhouse Monday, 

Wednesday, Friday. 

Cost is $120.00 per 

month. For further          

details and to sign up  

contact MJ Luce               

210-347-1192. 

mailto:personaltrainer3575@gmail.com
mailto:personaltrainer3575@gmail.com


 

 

Tennis Corner Page 10 

Tennis News- Michelle Dodier, Director of Tennis 

  October was quite the month for Sonterra tennis. We 

had many more teams going to Sectionals and one   

ladies team that made it to Tucson, Arizona for the  

National tournament. The season is far from over with 

multiple tournaments and sectional possibilities ahead. 

With the development of so many leagues that have 

been created we have players that are playing on      

multiple teams and leagues throughout the year.      

Nonstop tennis. Our heads are spinning just trying to 

keep up with our membersô schedules and successes. 

Hey ïwe are all having a blast! 

As we head into our last two months of the season we once again want to give 

kudos to our members and their captains for a great year. Team tennis brings 

people together, team tennis introduces members who are new to the game or 

new to the club to an automatic family of friends. Team tennis contributes to 

everything ñteamò should mean- fun, competition, camaraderie,                  

friendships, teamwork and the enjoyment of a wonderful sport. As we  head into 

the new year our goal is to make sure every member has a team here at Sonterra.  

There is more to come for November and December. As everyone is looking 

forward to cooler weather and the holidays Sonterra still has a lot on their 

schedule. We still have weeks of leagues that continue through December. We 

have the Club Singles (adult and junior) Championship. We have Toys for   

Tennis, Tennis Appreciation Party and our annual Holiday Sale. Of course   

December also bringsðRATINGS. Captains are crossing their fingers hoping 

their teams stay intact or acquire new players to their team. Itôs all very stressful 

for the captains and players for such a happy month like December. No rest for 

the captains. 

As the holidays approach and more things get added to your list remember those 

deadlines are coming. Teams are forming for the spring USTA/SAPTA leagues, 

so captains we need to know if you need players so we can help direct members 

your way. Members, we have a signup sheet available for players looking for a 

team in the pro shop. Again, we apologize for the many emails you receive, but 

we donôt want you to miss a deadline or an upcoming event. 

The tennis staff would like to wish everyone a safe and Happy Thanksgiving! 

Now letôs get that calendar out and start filling in the blanks with some very 

important dates. 

Tennis Events/News  
  

          December Upcoming Events 

December 1- Holiday Sale ïHUGE SALE ï5 -9pm 

December 5- Junior Club Singles Championship begins 

December 1-31ð Practicing for next yearôs busy tennis schedule  

December 26-30- Annual Junior Holiday Camp- 

December 25-Christmas-pro shop closed 

                 November Upcoming Events 

November 1-30- Election for the tennis board 

November 14- All club leagues end this week 

November 16ðToys from Tennis 9am to noon followed w/luncheon 

November 18ðTennis Appreciation Party 7 to 11pm 

November 18- Deadline to register for Adult Club Singles Championship 

November 21-23- Sonterra Junior Thanksgiving Camp-3 days 

November 24ðThanksgiving-pro shop closed 

November 28ðDeadline to register for Junior Club Singles           

             Championship 
November 30- Adult Club Singles Championship begins 

 

Tennis Appreciation Party-  November 18th                                    

7pm to 11pm   Where ïSonterra Ballroom 

What makes a tennis playerôs eyes brighten up besides          

tennis? A big, gigantic, huge party with all their friends. This 

is the party of all parties. This is our way of saying ñthank 

youò to our wonderful members for another great year. We 

laugh together, we cry together and now itôs time to party 

together. Our members have made Sonterra the hub for fun 

and competitive tennis and made Sonterra feel like home. 

Please come have a great time with good music, good food 

and a good time with all your friends. Please register in the 

pro shop so we have the right amount of food-- 

Holiday Sale Thursday December 1st ï 5 to 9pm 

Join us for our annual Holiday Sale. For your enjoyment 

wine and cheese will be available during the sale while you 

shop. Christy is holding back many new fashions just for the 

saleðso no peeking in advance! Come to the tennis shop and 

pick out the items you would like that someone special to 

give you for the holidays. We will note those items and will 

assist your special person when they come to pick out a gift 

for you. Donôt wait too long ïyour size may sell out quickly. 

Complimentary gift wrapping on all your holiday gift        

purchases. 

Club Adult Singles Championship                                  
Play begins the week of November 28th                                

This is our last of our tri-fecta of club championships. All 

you singles players now is the time to put those skills to the 

test and win that coveted title and prestigious parking space. 

Register in the tennis shop.                                               

Deadline for registering is November 18th.  

 

Toys from Tennis Featured for event                               
Special Discounts for purchases during event!! 

                    15thAnual Play Day and Luncheon                                   

Wednesday, November 16th-- 9am followed by lunch 

Ladies, please help us kick off the holiday season of ñgiving 

and sharingò by joining us on Wednesday November 16th at 

9am. This is a fun tennis mixer and luncheon where you 

bring an unwrapped toy/toys for charity. Players vote at the 

luncheon for their favorite charity to which these toys will be 

distributed. Please invite your friends to participate-everyone 

is welcome. If you donôt play tennis you may still sign up for 

the luncheon. Registration is now taking place in the pro shop. 

Sonterra Tennis Advisory Board Election Time            
It is now time to elect four new members to our board for 

2017. Voting will take place through the month of Novem-

ber. Ballots are available in the tennis shop. Please vote-one 

per member number. 

ELECTION FOR BOARD MEMBERS WILL BEGIN ON 

NOVEMBER 1ST THROUGH THE 30TH. 

Annual Racquet Sale                                                      
Our racquet sale is just around the corner (Dec.1st) so now is 

the time to take one out for a test drive. If you arenôt sure 

about a racquet or need help finding the right one for your 

style of play ask a pro for their suggestion. 



          Congratulations to the                                  

Sonterra Starz Ladies 3.0 team.                                             
They were the wild card team going into the National  

tournament held in Tucson, Arizona. They proved they 

deserved being there by coming oh so close to winning the 

whole thing. They lost in the semifinals to Florida (the 

eventual winner.)  Sonterra Starz took third place.                                

Congratulations ladies. 

Courtney Connolly (captain), Nellie Pantanini                         

(co-captain), Gigi McClure, Linda Jacobs, Sherolyn             

Rawley, Sandy Franke, Tiffany Moake, Dolly Mantz, 

Laura Caskey, Isabel Owen, Susan Hennessey, Debbie 

Ortiz, Wanda Estrella, Beth Eadie, Brenda Villarreal, 

Karen Fuini, Misi Woolard and Jaime Trendle. 
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WINNERS CIRCLE 
     Congratulations                        

to the  Sonterra Select                

Menôs 7.5 Combo Team.                         
They are the new                                    

2016 State Champions!!                            
Undefeated throughout the tournament

--WOW 

Shawn Connolly (captain), Chris 
Bingham, Mike Woolard, Jeremy 

Carr, Mark Schendel, Jason Garriott, 

Ryan Meredith, Ryan Caroll, Ryan 

Tate, Daniel Coffey, Neil Boecking 

and Armando De La Pena. 

   Junior Team Tennis Winnerôs 

            10ôs Green Dot Group 

Jairo Kirk, David Cibrian, Pablo             

Alvarez, Diego Alvarez, Luke Paustian 

and Andre Toscano 

14ôs Beginners Group                          
Ben Zacho, Teagann Flinn, Mike 

Stricker, Ellen Meltzer, Emily Higgs and 

Kate Jackson                                               

 14ôs Intermediate Group-
Nick Duarte, Sam Paustian, Ryan Marsh, 

Mathilde Bardy and Emily Higgs 

                                       

Club Junior Singles Championship 

Play begins the week of December 5th 

Josh is again excited to see our talented juniors                                                                                                                                          

put their racquets to the test.  Parents encourage                                                                                                                                           

your child to play in this fun and competitive                                                                                                                                                    

event. It will give many juniors the opportunity                                                                                                                                                    

to play in competition for the first time in the                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

lower age groups. Color appropriate balls  will                                                                                                                                                 

be used for the ten and under.  Deadline for  

registering in November 28th.                                                                                                                                

 Junior Team Tennis- Josh Wiedenfeld- Director of Junior Program 
 

Well the Fall 2016 JTT regular season has come to an end and Sonterra came out  

smelling like a rose! All three teams that competed in this yearôs regular season have 

advanced to sectionals! Our 10's Green Dot Team Vamos came in first place after some 

great wins, even against the odds of having to play in the same flight as the 12 & under 

divisions. Second, our 14's Beginner Team Ballers were up by one game going into the 

final round and ended up having the match come down to the wire. They ended up   

taking first place by only a few games, so way to go Sonterra Team Ballers!! Finally, 

our 14's Intermediate Team Dominators had a hefty lead going into the final round by 

30 games. They handily won their finals match even though it was worth double the 

points, so I am very proud of our 14's Intermediate Team Dominators. All teams that 

competed will be going to sectionals November, 11-13th in Abilene, TX to seek the 

state championship title for  their respective  divisions. Let's Go Sonterra!! 

 If you would like information in competing in the Spring 2017 JTT season, please     

contact Josh in the Tennis Pro Shop for more information as teams for the spring fill 

quickly.  Reserve your spot as early as January 1st.  

  

Junior Tennis Corner 

            Fall after School                        

 Junior Program- 
We still have two more months of our 

after school program. Please contact 

Josh to enroll your child. We have 10 

and under groups with the designated 

balls to make tennis more fun. Spring 

team tennis is just around the corner- 

so letôs get them ready to go.               

Brochures available in the pro shop. 

    Parent/Child Mixer ïOctober 16th              
This past weekend Sonterra held its annual Parent 

Child Mixer. 28 teams signed up to compete in 3   

different divisions. Every team that competed           

entered into a drawing for a pro shop gift certificate  

and a free private lesson! The event was a smashing 

success with many wanting another mixer early next 

year, so be on the lookout for your opportunity to 

share memories and the game of love with your 

child on the court! Contact Josh for more upcoming 

junior/parent events. 


